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Statement from Attorney General Brown on Court’s Order 

Allowing Release of Redacted Version of Report on the Archdiocese 

of Baltimore 
 
BALTIMORE, MD (February 24, 2023) – Maryland Attorney General Anthony G. Brown has released 

the following statement: 

  

“We are pleased with the Court’s order today permitting the interim release of a redacted version of the 

Attorney General’s report on the Archdiocese of Baltimore. The Office will move expeditiously to 

comply with the court’s order and prepare a redacted copy of the Report to be released upon review and 

approval by the Court.” 
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